
To:  All Retailers​
From:  Subaru of America, Inc.​
Date:  December 6, 2023

RE: CP1.0 RC 2212 - OTA version of RC 2304 Announcement

This CP1.0 RC 2212 OTA will be available via Wi-fi for the Outback MY2020/2021/2022, Outback Wilderness MY2022, 
Legacy MY2020/2021/2022, WRX MY2022/2023, and BRZ 2022/2023. The emails notifying eligible customers will be sent 
on December 8, 2023. The update will be made available to eligible customers starting on December 11, 2023.

The email to customers will include a link to an FAQ that will help answer any questions that they might have about the 
update. The customer FAQ also lives on SNET (Home > Service Operations & Technical > Forms and Downloads > FOTA >  
FOTA – Gen 4.0 – Customer Instructions ).

https://content.subarunet.com/snet/_content/service/forms/gen4_fota_starlink_how_to.pdf
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